Safety Advisory Notice: SAN002/00

Title: Air Carriage of Engines

Hong Kong Civil Aviation Department – Airport Standards Division has issued a reminder on Air Carriage of Engines which states:

“ According to the ICAO Technical Instructions, all gas or liquid powered engines including those fitted in machinery, vehicles or aircraft must be shipped as Class 9 DG under UN No. 3166, that includes engines cleansed to remove all traces of DG.”

Attached please find the letter from CAD which is self-explanatory.
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